
To: PA Program PA-1 Students 
Date: Monday, April 6, 2020 
Subject: Update from Dr. Yozzo 

 

PA students may continue to use study space in the BSEB as long as social distancing is maintained. Instructors may 
meet with small groups of students, however, the PA Program will continue to rely on remote delivery for the didactic 
curriculum through the summer semester. We will continue to share information as available, as this crisis continues to 
impact methods of delivery for your coursework. 

Stay well! 

Dr. Yozzo 
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Program Director 
Physician Associate Program 
University of Oklahoma  
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BMSB 357 
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(F) 405-271-2009 


